
Minneapolis Bonus Rebate Application

The Minneapolis Bonus Rebate Program offers an additional rebate from the City of Minneapolis for homeowners who made 
eligible energy improvements and received a utility rebate. To qualify for a rebate, the eligible improvements must have been 
made in the past 60 days and the total rebate amount from the City and Utility cannot exceed the total project costs. 
Properties under construction, greater than 4 units, cooperatives, or used for commercial purposes are not eligible. Visit 
mncee.org/mpls to learn more about who is eligible for this bonus rebate and a full list of eligible projects.

Full Name

Mailing Address

Phone

Email

Contact Information

Property Information

Subject Address

Submitting the Application
To submit this rebate application, please submit the following items via email to Janson 
Hunter (jhunter@mncee.org) at Center for Energy and Environment. Application and all 
documents must be received by December 20, 2024.

1. Completed copy of this application form
2. Completed copy of the Supplemental Energy Application
3. Final paid invoice
4. Copy of a valid ID

Questions about the rebate program? 
Contact jhunter@mncee.org/612-335-5873 or visit mncee.org/mpls
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